
                                                                           
Dear Valued Association Sponsor,  
 
The objective of the New Jersey County Jail Wardens Association (NJCJWA) is to share information 
within the 21 counties of New Jersey concerning the operation of the county jails including the 
business community who have a professional interest in the correctional profession.  
 
The NJCJWA is now accepting applications for corporate membership.  Invoices may be obtained on 
our website.  Our Constitution and By-Laws (Section 7) offers four (4) types of memberships: 
 

 PLATINUM MEMBERSHIP allows for attendance at all monthly meetings wherein 
you may socialize and solicit business from all county wardens in attendance.  This 
membership also allows for a formal business presentation at one of the monthly 
meetings, in addition to a booth at our annual Training Conference.  

 
 GOLD MEMBERSHIP allows for a formal business presentation at one of the 

monthly meetings in addition to a booth at our annual Training Conference.   
 

 SILVER MEMBERSHIP pays for a booth at our annual Training Conference.  
 
 ASSOCIATE MEMBERSHIP allows for attendance at all monthly meetings 

wherein you may socialize and solicit business from all county wardens in attendance.  
 
Our 25th Annual Training Conference will be held this year at Harrah’s Casino and Resort in Atlantic 
City, New Jersey, October 8th through October 10th, 2024.   Booth space is available for vendors 
interested in displaying their product line and will be in the banquet ballroom to give maximum 
exposure to attendees. 
 
There will be approximately 300 - 350 participants comprised mainly of Sheriff’s, Wardens, 
Directors, Deputy Wardens, Administrative Staff and Training Officers from New Jersey.  New 
York, Maryland and Pennsylvania will also receive invitations. 
 
As always the NJCJWA appreciates all the support that you have extended in the past and we look 
forward to your continued support.  
 
For additional information, please contact Deputy Warden Teechey Blango at (609) 265-3129 or 
email tblango@co.burlington.nj.us.    
 
Sincerely, 
 

Eugene J. Caldwell, II 
 
Eugene J. Caldwell, II 
Warden – Gloucester County  
President – NJCJWA  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Executive Board 
 
 

Warden 
Eugene J. Caldwell, II 
President 
Gloucester County 
(856) 384-4633 
ecaldwell@co.gloucester.nj.us 
 

Warden 
Karen Taylor 
Vice President 
Camden County 
(856) 225-7632 
karen.taylor@camdendoc.com 
  

  
Warden  
Matthew Leith 
Secretary 
Burlington County 
(609) 265-5324 
mleith@co.burlington.nj.us 
  
 

Deputy Warden  
Teechey Blango 
Treasurer 
Burlington County 
(609) 265-3129 
tblango@co.burlington.nj.us  

  
Warden 
Mark Cranston  
Sgt at Arms 
Middlesex County 
(732) 951-3321 
mark.cranston@co.middlesex.nj.us 

 

  
 
 
 

 

NNeeww  JJeerrsseeyy  CCoouunnttyy  JJaaiill  WWaarrddeennss  AAssssoocciiaattiioonn  
Warden Eugene Caldwell – NJCJWA President 
Gloucester County Department of Corrections 

PO Box 689 
Woodbury, NJ 08096 

             


